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Diary Dates 

 

6th-12th Feb - Children’s Mental Health Week 

7th Feb - Internet Safety 

10th Feb - School Breaks up (Half Term) 

20th Feb - School Re-opens 

2nd March - World Book Day 

7th-10th March - Lineham Farm (Year 6) 

13th-17th March - National Science Week 

W/C 20th March - Parent Consultations 

31st March -    Easter Assembly 

   School Breaks up  for Easter 

Leeds Rhino’s Tickets 

 

Thank you to all those who purchased     

tickets for the Rhinos’ game v Hull via Parent 

Pay. The order has been placed with the   

Rhinos today and we will contact you via 

Parent Hub once they have arrived at school 

for collection. 

Road Safety 

 

Whilst the school puts out traffic cones to 
avoid parking and increase visibility on the 
road leading up to school, we frequently 
have vehicles driving in and out of the 
school as staff arrive or deliveries are made. 
We have become increasingly concerned  
regarding the behaviour and vigilance of 
some of the children whilst waiting for 
school to open. 

Please can you take some time to remind 
your children to be observant when walking 
both on the pavement and when crossing the 
road to school. Ensure they are aware their     
behaviour should be road safe at all times. 

Run Mason Run! 

 

On Thursday, Mason C (Orange Class)         
represented our school in the Leeds Cross 
Country final at Temple Newsam. He raced 
against 14 other year 5 runners from schools 
across Leeds. We are so proud that he has 
represented our school and tried his best 
with his race. Well done Mason!  

Absence  

 

If your child is not going to be in school for any reason, please make sure that you contact 

school to let us know. This can be done via telephone or by emailing office@victoria-

jun.leeds.sch.uk  If children are absent and we are not aware of the reason, then the absence 

will be recorded as unauthorised.  

NSPCC Number Day 

 

Today we have been supporting the NSPCC 

by taking part in Number Day. All classes 

have enjoyed a fun day of Maths activities 

and we have been so impressed with some 

of the creative outfits as part of the Dress up 

for Digits theme. Thank you so much for 

your generous donations. All the money 

raised will make an enormous difference to 

children today and help NSPCC prevent 

abuse and be there for children and their 

families.  

Valentines Disco 

Thursday  9th Feb 3.30pm - 5pm 


